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Notices from
The Home & School

The Xmas raffle is coming

up, could each child please
bring along a Xmas item
to school by Friday the

9th of December.
Thank you to those families who have

already sent items in.

Also advanced notice that the Home
& School will be running the lunch
wrap & foil fundraiser early in term

one 2017!




School bus signs

The signs below will be displayed on school buses. If a school bus has stopped you must
slow down and drive at 20km/h or less until you are well past (no matter which direction
you are coming from) if:

9 the bus displays a school bus sign on which the lights a flashing, or
9 the bus displays a school bus sign (with or without flashing lights) and has stopped

for the purpose of picking up or dropping off school children.
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Wanted 0 clean singksize yogurt pots for replanting our native seedlings. Please give to Alex in Roomjl.

Does any kind person have a bag of potting mix that they could donate?? We will have hundreds of s
much sooner than we thought so need to get on with the job. Many thanks.
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Also from the Envirogrou@ exciting news! Pat and Fiona from Environment Southland are coming to school
on Wednesday 7 December to help the group reflect on being an Enviroschool. We show what we have
achieved so far and discuss our goals for future projects. We hope to earn our bronze Enviroschool awgard

which shows we have definitely begun our journey for sustainability at Heddon Bush School. We will lef you
know the results soon and if anyone is particularly keen on helping us do our reflection please contact Rosie in

Room 1.

Mobile Library
Wednesday 14 December is the last day for the mobile library.

Mufti Day

Thank you to everyone for supporting our mufti day. The $127 raised will go to school children who have been affected by the

recent earthquake.

Farewell

We farewell 9 Year 8 students this year. We wish Jack, Suri, Jake, Libby, Kim, Naomi, ZeJhay, Jean Pierre & Courtney all the

very best as they enter high school at Central Southland College.

As this is our last Community Newsletter for 2016 we wish to thank Russell Dykes and the Rural Delivery team forudelivering ¢

community newsletters this year.

We wish to also thank the wider community for your continuing support of our school throughout the year it is very much

appreciated. Have a happy and safe festive season.



